
OUR MOBILITY
IN BULGARIA
GROW HEALTHY! LET 'S CREATE A WELL-

BEING COCKTAIL!



FUN WEEKEND
- On Friday, February 4, 2022, we left for Sophie. Arriving late at

night, we settled into a hotel, in the center of the city.

- Saturday was our first "real" day in Sofia. We spent it sightseeing

during which we became acquainted with various religious buildings,

the main street of the city and the River Perlovska with its bridges.

- The next day, we set off on foot for a zoo located a few kilometers

from the center. In addition to seeing numerous exotic and protected

species, we also enjoyed the snow. In the evening, we went out with

Bulgarian students who showed us their national dance – horo, and

upon returning to the hotel we met the newly arrived Portuguese and

Turks.

ARRIVAL IN BULGARIA



On Monday, February 7, our working week began. We started it by introducing

the host to our countries, and continued to learn about the comedy of the

participating countries. We split into teams and started preparing to make

presentations about our famous comic characters and jokes.

FIRST WORKING
DAY



AMAZING RACE

We spent Tuesday in a fun race around the town.  It was

an unforgettable experience that we believe everyone

would like to repeat!

After the race, we continued sightseeing, but this time

with a special guide. We were introduced to Bulgaria's

history and a tradition that impressed us particularly.

& GETTING ACQUAINTED WITH HISTORY AND
TRADITION



On Wednesday, we visited the Monastery of

St. Ivan of Rila. It is the largest and most

famous Orthodox monastery of Bulgaria,

founded back in the Middle Ages. We found it

covered in snow, which made the whole

experience even more special.

RILA MONASTERY

By descending from Mount Rila, we stopped

for lunch in Blagoevgrad, located on the

Bistrica River. It is one of Bulgaria's better

known cultural and economic centres.

BLAGOEVGRAD



Thursday was reserved for a visit to the small town of Bankya, not far from Sofia. This place is known for its

numerous thermal springs and for The Path of Health, which we walked through even though the whole one

was covered with ice. We ended the day by visiting the largest elementary school in the Balkans, where its

students presented a wonderful "Fire Show".



SPECIAL DAY
We spent our  last  day at school  where we completed and presented the

comedies of our  countr ies ,  exchanged gifts  and received cert i f icates.



UNTIL THE NEXT
MEETING...

We ended the day, of course,

with a dinner together in a

small traditional restaurant,

with Bulgarian dancing and

singing. We said goodbye with

a few tears and headed for the

house. A BIG THANK YOU to

everyone who was part of this

wonderful experience for us,

especially the hosts who

honored us the most and made

an effort to do every possible

little thing! 



THANK YOU!


